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ngmﬁazemen semester, | am delighted to share with you the latest
edition of our newsletter. Within these pages, you will
find a reflection on the remarkable achievements and
growth of our students, along with important updates
and reminders as we prepare for the semester's end.
As partners in your daughter’s education, your
continued support and involvement are invaluable to
our community. Together, let us celebrate the

RSVP ONLINE TO OUR accomplishments of our students and look forward to

EVENTS AT: the opportunities that lie ahead. Thank you for
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entrusting us with the education and development of
your daughter!


https://www.reshs.org/

TEACHING AND LEARNING

Student Services Announcement:

We are delighted to share exciting news from our Student Services department!
As part of our ongoing commitment to student well-being and success, we are
pleased to announce the addition of a new counselor for the upcoming 2024-
2025 school year. This appointment brings our counseling team to two full-time
members, enhancing our ability to provide personalized support to all students.
Furthermore, we are actively searching for a college counselor/advisor to further
strengthen our college readiness initiatives.

Career Fair:

This week, Student Services hosted a dynamic and redesigned career fair,
welcoming nearly 40 professionals over the course of two days including
alumnae and local community supporters. This two-day event provided our
students with invaluable insights into various career paths and possibilities. The
success of this event underscores our commitment to enhancing college and
career readiness through engaging opportunities. As we move forward, we will
integrate these experiences into our revised college and career readiness
framework, set to be introduced this summer. See photos below.




3rd annual STREAM Symposium:

Our third annual STREAM Symposium was a resounding success, showcasing
the remarkable talents and dedication of our students. From innovative projects
exploring the influence of celebrities on financial systems to groundbreaking
research studies conducted by our seniors, the Symposium exemplified the spirit
of inquiry and discovery that defines our STREAM program. We are immensely
proud of our student’s achievements and eagerly anticipate the continued growth
and impact of STREAM activities in the years to come. See photo highlights
below.

Business Office:

Tuition assistance awards will begin to appear on FACTS accounts in the coming
two weeks. Tuition agreements went live this week. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact our Business Office Manager, Ms. Romero at
vromero@reshs.org, or our Finance Director, Ms. Negron enegron@reshs.org.

Next week, we will have more updates on the variety of initiatives underway!
Until then, feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Dr. Piwowarski
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